
 

 

 

 

CAÑON CITY AREA METROPOLITAN RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL JOINT MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the Board of Directors of the Cañon City Area Metropolitan 

Recreation and Park District will meet with the City Council of Cañon City during their Vision Committee 

Meeting; open to the public, on Wednesday, May 22, 2024, at 5:00 P.M., in the City Council Chambers, at 128 

Main Street, Cañon City, Colorado. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:  Joel Dudley, Andrew Palmasano, Nick Sartori, Melissa Smeins, and Cooper  

           Trahern 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:  Kyle Horne 

 
 

 

AGENDA 

 

City Council will be joined by the Cañon City Area Recreation and Park District Board of Directors and 

Executive Director to discuss the progress of the Swimming Pool Feasibility Study and next steps.  The 

discussion will include steps taken to engage the Cañon City School District in partnership on this project, 

preferred site location, as well as additional information that has been learned thus far from the 

study.  Additional discussion will include the City's willingness to partner on the project in the form of a sales 

tax increase for capital construction and an intergovernmental agreement to transfer those sales tax dollars to the 

district for bond payments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT 

Kyle Horne, Executive Director 

575 Ash Street 

Cañon City, CO 81212 (719) 275-1578 


